
Santanyí Council’s Culture Department would like to inform you that due to the current
situation  caused  by  the  COVID-19  public  health  crisis,  and  the  uncertainty  the
restrictions and safety measures have created, we have decided to cancel CANAL´ART
2020 that was to have taken place on 27 June 2020.

We hope to be able to resume the event on 26th June 2021.

Santanyí, 13 May 2020

Ricarda M. Vicens Schluhe
Councillor for Culture


